
From: ​Deven Mantz 

Date: Sun, Mar 31, 2019 at 10:45 AM 

Subject: Decertification is Representatives RLA 

To: <​legal@nmb.gov​> 

 

This is a terrible attack in working families that you say you are helping. If a work group wants to 

change Union we should allow that not make them not Union completely. Not only that but if 

they do decide to decertify changing the amount of time to 2 years rather than 1 is garbage. 

Why should it be up to you to make these decisions? Let working people have a contract with 

their employer and stay out of it! Government overreach at it's finest 

 

Deven Mantz 

BMWED-IBT 

ND Legislative Director 

 


